Subject Growth Plan Change - Proposed Meeting

From Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>

To info@ourmapua.org <info@ourmapua.org>
Cc White, Nicole <nicole.white@wsp.com>

Date 2021-10-01 11:21



Good morning,

Tasman District Council are aware of the housing pressures faced both in the Mapua community and our wider district. To address this, we are commencing a plan change process which will look at re-zoning an area of land in Mapua, and areas in other townships, for residential development.

We would like to start this process by meeting with the Mapua and Districts Community Association at your next meeting on **Monday 8 November**. Both Council and Consultant staff involved in the plan change drafting would attend if this is suitable to you. We would run through a short presentation but more importantly we would like to hear your thoughts on the potential zone changes to accommodate residential growth, and how you would like to be involved. We expect we would require 30mins but can stay as long as you would like if you have questions.

Please let me know if you can accommodate us within your agenda for the 8 November meeting and the time and location.

Thanks

Anna

Anna McKenzie

Project Manager- Environmental Policy

DDI +64 3 543 7613 | anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





SUBSCRIBE TO REAL-TIME LOCAL UPDATES AND REPORT ISSUES TO US QUICKLY AND EASILY









This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

1 of 1 5/10/2021, 6:44 pm